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Roosevelt Care Center at Edison residents Rose 
Sciacchitano and Sue Farber toast their non-alcoholic 
Sangria, during the long-term care center’s first-
ever Feast of San Gennaro.  The popular day of 
commemoration, which Italian immigrants brought 
stateside in 1926, honors the Patron Saint of Naples.

A feast it was, as Roosevelt Care Center at Edison’s 
dietary staff, Rod Felice and Carla Berrido, prepared 
a host of San Gennaro-inspired dishes for long-term 
care residents Thursday, including: manicotti, lasagna, 
sausage and peppers, breadsticks, tomato-basil-
mozzarella salad and cannoli.

The Boccippio family, (left to right: Elizabeth, Thomas 
and Joseph) enjoyed mandolin music, the Italian 
fare, as well as the good company during Thursday’s 
Feast of San Gennaro festivities at Roosevelt Care 
Center at Edison.
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